
11am

Introit: 'Holy, Holy, Holy'

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship: Hymn 233 v1
'0 Worship The Lord in the beauty of holiness

Bow down before Him His glory proclaim
With gold of obedience and incense of low lines

Kneel and adore him, The Lord is His name.

Invocation

Reading: Psalm 84: 10-12, Kish Poddar

Hymn 692: "We Have Heard a Joyful Sound"

Tithes and Offerings

Family Prayer

Children's Time: Pastor Jacques Venter

Hymn 701: 'I Know Not Why'

Scripture Reading: Genesis 39:9, Kish Poddar

Hymn 701: 'Be Not Dismayed'

John 3:16 Prayer: Pastor Paul Clee

Sermon: "A Difference in Difficulty', Pastor Jacques Venter

Hymn 625 'Blessed Lord How Much I Need Thee!'

Benediction: Pastor Jacques Venter

Serving Elder: Eustace Cornwall and Kish Poddar
Organist: Brian Cambridge

4 OCTOBER - SOCIAL!!! 7-9pm at SPC. More details to
come.

BIBLE ACADEMY resumes this Friday at 7pm.
Make sure you're there.

COMING SOON THE GAME 2.0!!!!

CONTACTS
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventisf.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com /07522088007

Stanborough Park Community Chaplaincy Services
Enoch Kanagaraj 07702 566 667 / ccs@stanboroughchurch.org

Stanborough Centre Oftice
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com /07962320372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn, spcmahn@gmail.com / 07837 404 261

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today: 6:48pm Next Friday: 6:32pm

27 September 2014

THE LORD IS GOOD,
A STRONGHOLD IN THE

DAY OF TROUBLE; AND HE
KNOWS THOSE WHO

TRUST IN HIM.
NAHUM 1:7

The Lord is Good, a stronghold in the
day of trouble; And He knows those who trust in Him.

Nahum 1:7
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Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Sam Neves
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SENIOR CLUB will meet on Monday 29 Sep from 2-4pm.
This week our guest speaker is Sonia Waterton and her
subject is 'I have a song to sing'. This a return visit for Sonia
and we look forward to an interesting afternoon. Please
come along and give your support.

9.45am

Welcome: Pat Elias

Hymn 159: 'Lift Up the Trumpet'

Prayer: Rosemary Plimmer

Mission Story: Victoria Balan

Mission Offering & Prayer: Pat Elias

Praise in Music

Lesson Study: 'The Second Coming of Jesus'

PRAYER CORNER. Volunteers from other countries are being
enlisted to fight the ebola outbreak in African countries. Let
us pray for them that they will be successful and return
safely in time.

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Joyce wilding, 18
Crown Rise, WD25 ONE at 3:30 pm today.

WELFARE DEPARTMENT needs food - cans of fruit, cans of
vegetables, pasta, pasta sauces, soup, pots of jam, soap
powder etc..

THE SOUP RUN will be led by the Watford Town Church on
Friday 3 October. If you wish to go on the Soup Run for that
week, please contact Pat Walton.

NEW TUESDAY TALKS SERIES has started entitled
'Conversation of a Lifetime' with speaker Jacques Venter.
Every Tuesday night at 8pm. A light supper is served at 7pm.

THE NEXT HEALTH LECTURE will be held on 30 October at
8pm. The Speaker is Dr Marlene Levy. Light Supper served
at 7pm.

AUTUMN EDITION OF THE STANBOROUGH NEWS IS AVAILABLE
TODAY. There are still a few bundles that need to be
delivered. Please collect a bundle to distribute in the area
around the Church.

SAD NEWS. We are sad to announce the death of Mrs. Pat
Guest - wife of Dr. Stanley Guest who were former members of
Stanborough Park Church. They both were residing in Spain
where their son Robert is living. Their daughter Pamela, who
now lives in Iceland with her husband and 4 children, has flown
to Spain for the funeral.

ADVENTURER/PATHFINDER MEETING. Jacqueline Deane would
like those going on the trip to meet at Watford Junction at
10.30am tomorrow Sunday 28 September. They must have
packed lunches. For more information call Jacqueline on
07523054806. All pathfinders will meet tomorrow at 9.45am.

THE CHURCH ORCHESTRA will meet for rehearsal in the
marquee at 6.15.pm this coming Friday 3 October.

JUNIOR CHOIR will resume on this week. Rehearsals every
Thursday during term time from 5:30-6:30pm. Please send your
enquiry to spcmahn@gmail.com

STANBOROUGH PARK ORCHESTRA rehearsal will resume
Tuesday 16 September at 6pm. Rehearsals will be held every
Tuesday between 6-7pm. If you would like to join or send your
children, please email spcmahn@gmail.com.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 4 OCTOBER. Please book using the
envelopes at the desk or in the marquee, and place in the
offering plate or hand to Fiona Cooper.

PARENTS IN PRAYER will meet on 27 September at 4:30pm in the
Maple Room. Please join us in prayer for our children and
grand-children.

COMMUNITY CHAPLAINCY. Following the agreement that
Community Chaplaincy would start visiting the community,
twice per month from now on; we ask all who are able, to
meet with us this coming Sabbath afternoon, in the Maple
Room.As there was a consensus to join together for a "pot
Luck" meal prior to going out, would you please bring with you
either a savoury dish or a desert to share. This will enable us to
leave by 2.30 pm. It would be helpful if you could let me know
whether or not you will be able to come. Richard Poulton

PRAYER MEETING. There will be no prayer meeting on
Wednesday, due to the Family Ministries week.

DEVELOPMENT FUND OFFERING will be collected next Sabbath.
Please give generously. All donations, large or small, are
greatly appreciated.

OCTOBER 12 - SOUPER SABBATH! As a church family we
are approaching Autumn and Winter worshipping in two
places, not always able to meet together afterwards as
we did earlier in the year. We could easily lose touch as
a community. October 12 can be different. Why not
plan to stay after Communion and come to the
Cedar/Sycamore room for Soup and bread, catch up
with old friends or make new ones. There is no charge,
just let Alison Burgess (alison.burgess4@btinternet.com,
07738368248) or David Burgess
(d.burgess330@btinternet.com, 07725322490) know if you
intend to stay. We look forward to seeing you there. The
more the merrier!

Sabbath, 4 October

Please note that we cannot accept fresh food until
Sabbath morning 4 October. Please bring all other food
gifts for our harvest display to the Marquee on Thursday
2 October and Friday 3 October. Please note there will

be an opportunity for both ADULTS and CHILDREN
to bring their harvest gifts to the platform during the
worship service. Many in the local community will

benefit from the food parcels that will be distributed
afterwards, so please be generous. If you have an

elderly neighbour or friend who would appreciate a gift
from our harvest, please hand in their name and

address to one of our Deaconesses.


